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Notice has been received of the following questions from members of the public to be 

put to the Council meeting. 

 
1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Sarah Graham of North Shields  
 

As part of the government's strategy to clean up the high street (in an 
announcement made on 16 March this year) £35,844.00 was allocated to North 
Tyneside Council from central government 

The government's intention was that councils, in partnership with existing 
community groups, will be able to use this one-off funding to support volunteers.  

As a resident of North Tyneside with a keen interest in the environment, I would 
like to know how the council intends to use this extra funding. 

 
2.  Question to the Elected Mayor by Chris Wynn of North Shields  
  

Why is north Tyneside council not making provision for electric charging points to 
be installed in council run independent living apartments. I asked this question of 
the housing officer 6 months ago and was told nothing was planned for this. The 
government is banning petrol and diesel cars in 2035 surely steps should be 
taken now to install charging points so that residents can start planning for 
electric cars only 
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